Kindergarteners at Mestre Lluis Andreu visit the fire station
Tuesday, 08 March 2022 12:36

Yesterday three- and four-year-olds in the B group of kindergarteners at Mestre Lluis Andreu
School visited the Consell de Formentera fire station and learned first-hand about the work of
firefighters. The nine children in this class received theoretical and practical information on first
aid and what to do in case of a fire. They were also able to try out equipment such as hoses and
portable transceivers. On 25 March, children in group A will go on the same visit.
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